
 

Truro and Penwith Academy Trust is a charitable company limited by guarantee. 

Registered in England and Wales 

Company number: 08880841 

Registered office:  Academy House, Truro Business Park, Threemilestone, Truro, TR4 9LD 

 

Cape 

Cornwall 

School 

Cape Cornwall Street, St Just, 

Penzance, Cornwall, TR19 7JX 

T: 01736 788501 

E: enquiries@cape.cornwall.sch.uk 

www.cape.cornwall.sch.uk 

Dream – Believe – Persevere - Achieve 

Headteacher:   Mr J Hall BA (Hons) 

Activities Week. Thursday 10th July 2025. Surfing, Sennen Surf Centre.  

 
Dear Parent / Carer 

I am writing to you regarding the above opportunity for all students as part of Activities Week. On Thursday 
10th July 2025, you have selected, on behalf of your child, to attend surf lessons hosted by Sennen Surf Centre 
at Sennen Beach.  

Students will leave via school minibus at approximately 9am and return for before 3pm. Students will be able 
to be dropped off at Sennen Surf Centre and collected from Sennen Surf Centre with specific written permission 
organised in advanced of the day.  

The price of the lesson is £15. This is much lower than the standard lesson rate and would suit both beginner 
and intermediate surfers.  

Students will be required to bring swimwear and at the Surf Centre there will be adequate facilities for 
changing, with boys and girls separated. Students may bring their own wetsuit and surfboard if they have these, 
but surfboards and wetsuits will be provided by the surf school.  

Students should also bring a towel/towelling robe, a bottle of water and sunblock which is water proof. I will 
also bring zinc waterproof sunblock but permission must be given from parents to allow the use of sunblock to 
avoid possible skin irritation or allergic reactions. Students will be expected to wear sunblock even if it is cloudy. 
Students should also bring warm clothes for after surfing, suitable for changing weather.  

Students will be required to bring a packed lunch. If your child is in receipt of free school meals a packed lunch 
will be provided. Students are also allowed to bring a small amount of money if they wish to buy lunch/snacks 
from the beach café.  

Please fill in the slip below and return it via arbour confirmation to me by Thursday 3rd July 2025.  

 

Should you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Amelia Dickinson 
 

 


